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Welcome back! I hope you all enjoyed the Easter holidays! Our first topic this term is ‘Down in the Woods’ and I have attached an overview of our learning for this term. PE
Our PE day is Tuesday. Children can come to school dressed for PE. We will be doing PE outside, so please dress for the weather.
Please ensure long hair is tied back and earrings have been removed.
Thank you
Here’s a checklist of things your child will need to have in school every day
· Reading Book Folder
· Water bottle
· Coat
· Sun hat / hat (weather dependent)
Please make sure that every item your child brings into school is named.

[bookmark: _GoBack]  Reading
Please read with your child for 10 minutes each night and then write a short comment in their reading record. Your support is greatly appreciated. We aim to read with your child at least once a week in school so please ensure they bring their book every day.

Forest Schools
Forest School continues on a Thursday each week. Please can your child come to school dressed in the appropriate clothing (jogging bottoms, jeans, sweatshirt, coat, hat, gloves, wellies).

Homework
Spellings will be sent out to learn each week and we will test in school on a Friday. 
Maths homework will also be set each week also. This will focus on improving our quick mental recall of number facts, such as number bonds to 10 or learning the 2 times table. 

Miss Miles returns on the 26th April to continue her teacher training. We look forward to welcoming her back.
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to email me. If you wish to speak to me directly then that can also be arranged.
Email: mgibson@swn.dneat.org
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